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SOCIAL MEDIA POLICY  

No discriminating remarks may be made against BNS, its children, enrolled family members, staff or any other 
person connected in any way to BNS. 
Individual and group photos of children at school may not be posted on social media. You may feel comfortable 
sharing photos of your child, but other parents may not feel the same.  

PROFESSIONAL RELATIONSHIPS  

Parents are expected to maintain professional relationships with school staff. Although individual friendships 
and bonds may develop, parents and staff need to be careful about the appropriateness of the relationship. 
When a deeper friendship develops between a parent and a staff member, the boundary lines of 
friend/parent/teacher can become blurred causing miscommunication and possible breaches of confidentiality.  

Confidentiality can be significantly compromised through social networking sites, such as Facebook. Any 
communication related to school needs to go through appropriate channels. We encourage parents to send 
messages or make inquiries through our e-mail: beachwoodnurseryschool@hotmail.com. We check the 
messages every day and will forward a message for a particular staff member as soon as possible. Other 
appropriate forms of communication with staff include – calling the school to talk with a staff member directly or 
talking with the staff member at pick-up and drop-off.  

 

 


